
springseek& Treat

Spring Break is around the corner and the PTO needs your help!

Dear EPCS Parents/Guardians:

This year we would love to offer the children a Seek For a Treat. This will be a private school event, during school

hours for safety and crowd control purposes.

The Staff Members of EPCS have been asked to decorate their vehicles so we can use their trunks however, we

are asking parents/guardians to donate Easter Candies (chocolates, individually wrapped marshmallows treats,

Jelly beans)

The candy collection will take place next week as follows:

Tuesday – Wednesday April 12th - April 13th

7:30 am - 8:30 am (in the parking lot during student drop-off)

2:30 pm - 3:30 pm (in the parking lot during student pick-up)

Thursday - 7:30 am - 8:30 am (in the parking lot during student drop-off)

The event is scheduled for Thursday, April 14, 2022.

Please give candies to the Security Officers or 8th-grade students

Nut-free only treats!


